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20th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to let you know that the children will be returning to Mass from October 3™. It is always
lovely when you are able to join us. Here are the dates for our upcoming Masses for the Autumn term:

Key Stage Two (Y3,4, 5 & 6)

Early Years (Rec & Nursery)

Key Stage One (Y1 & 2)

e October 3™
e October 10t e October 17th

e November 7th e November 14th
e November 21st

All Masses begin at 10am and we ask that you arrive for 9:50am. Advent begins on November 26", and
during this season we gather together each day for celebrations in school.

We look forward to seeing you in Church with us soon.
Yours sincerely,

fé' Mrs B Tester
Head Teacher
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